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DREAM ASPIRE ACHIEVE 
 

 Friday, 03 July 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

Following the release of new government guidance yesterday, school leaders have worked to 
ensure arrangements for September are coherent and successful. We had hoped that we 
could write to parents today with two letters: 
1. Confirmation of classes – Year 4-6 
2. Confirmation of expected arrangements for September including decisions on risk 
assessments & bubbles, school timetables, school attendance, after school care club, extra-
curricular clubs, Christmas events, government catch up funding, summer holiday opening, 
curriculum arrangements, Assessment and reporting arrangements, peripatetic music, day 
visits and residential visits and so on… 
 
 
Unfortunately, we are not quite there yet. We expect to write out to parents in detail at the 
latest by Tuesday of next week – if possible earlier. 
 
 
We can confirm that there are new arrangements for the after school care club, this will now be 
run directly by Chesswood Junior School from the autumn term. It is expected that we will also 
make the club available for younger siblings attending either Springfield or Lyndhurst Infants 
schools – we intend to host a collection service from those schools using the school minibus. 
Booking for this service will open next week. 
 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your understanding, we really are working hard to 
ensure we can answer any and all likely questions so you may feel and plan confidently for the 
school fully opening in September. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
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